
 
 

 

April is World Autism Month 
Missouri’s Office of Autism Services 

 
The Office of Autism Services (OAS) was established in 2008 (633.225 RSMo) to 
provide leadership in program development for children and adults with autism 
spectrum disorders. OAS is committed to supporting the independence and self-
sufficiency of individuals with autism by leading collaborative efforts to improve 
system supports for individuals with autism and their families.  
 
For additional information or resources, check out the Office of Autism Services 
webpage.  
 
Additional Missouri Autism Resources:  

 Understanding Autism                          
 Autism Insurance FAQs    
 Missouri Autism Guidelines      
 Additional Resource Guide  

 

4/8/24 

https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/autism
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/autism/about-autism
https://insurance.mo.gov/consumers/autismFAQ/
https://autismguidelines.dmh.mo.gov/
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/autism/resource-guide

